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I am a retired citizen of Oregon as is my husband.  We are on a fixed income and my 

husband has Alzheimer's, therefore, money is tight and I need to save what we have 

for his upcoming care and unable to spend more for day to day cost of living which 

has already increased at a fast rate.  Oregon needs to put our tax dollars where the 

public needs and wants it instead of spending on non value added areas that only 

benefit the liberal population of state goverment.  


